
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Office Hours 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

E: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

P: 9560 9665 

 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 
Wednesday 15—Monday 27 
NAPLAN test window 
Tuesday 21 ‐ Harmony Day ‐ 
Wear Orange to school 
Monday 27 ‐ Stage 3 Mental 
Health and Wellbeing work‐
shop with Parents and Car‐
ers (Evening Start) 
Wednesday 29 ‐ Parent‐
Teacher Interviews com‐
mence 
  
APRIL 
Tuesday 4 ‐ Cross Country 
Thursday 6 ‐ Last day for 
Parent ‐ Teacher interviews 
Thursday 6 ‐ Easter Hat pa‐
rade and raffle ‐ parents and 
carers welcome. 
 
Thursday 6 ‐ Last day of 
Term 1 
Wednesday 26  ‐ First day of 
Term 2 
 
MAY 
Wednesday 3—AthleƟcs Car‐
nival 
Tuesday 9—P&C MeeƟng @ 
7pm 
Wednesday 10—Field Events 
@ school 
Friday 12—P&C Mothers Day 
Breakfast & Stall 
 

 

 

 
Office Hours 
The School Office hours are 
8:45am—3:30pm 

 

 

 

Second Step: Social EmoƟonal Learning 
Each fortnight, students across K‐6 focus on a differ‐
ent concept to build their social‐emoƟonal skills. 
This fortnight, the focus is on asserƟveness. 
 
Knowing how to ask for help is an important skill for 
learning. The ability to communicate asserƟvely not 
only contributes to academic success, it is also im‐
portant for solving problems and standing up for 
oneself or others. AsserƟveness can help children 
relate well to peers.  It is important for students to 
learn the differences between asserƟve, aggressive, 
and passive ways of communicaƟng. The poster to 
the right can be found in every classroom, and acts 
as a reminder of how to speak asserƟvely. If you 
would like to follow up with asserƟveness discus‐
sions at home, here is a link to some homework  
acƟviƟes.   
 
hƩps://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1rdJPM7ozfPD_qz6COnfZxolCMPvR4BEc?
usp=share_link 
 
 
 
Working Bee this Sunday 

 
 

 

We would love your help this Sunday 
between 9am‐12pm for our Working 
Bee. We have plenty of jobs availa‐
ble—no experience needed!  

A task list will be available on the day. 
These tasks include weeding, high 
pressure cleaning, mulching, making 
sandwiches, deck staining and assisƟng 
with building a small retaining wall to 
support the garden outside 5/6Z.  

Thank you to Bunnings Ashfield for 
donaƟng new gardening gloves and 
tools. Our sincere thanks also to Aaron 
(Axels’ Dad), who is a landscaper and 
helped Mr Tony and I with measuring 
gardens and ordering supplies.  

To assist with catering, please check 
your email and respond to the Work‐
ing Bee survey.  

 

See you on Sunday!  



P&C AGM 
Please join us on Tuesday for our P&C AGM> Please email PACC directly if you would like to take up the offer of free kids 

babysiƫng and dinner. 

 
 

OFFICE REMINDERS 
 
 1. School Bytes Parent Portal & Back to School Vouchers 

Just a reminder to log into your parent portal before redeeming any Back to School Vouchers to see if you have any rele‐

vant outstanding fees.  Once we validate the vouchers we have to allocate them immediately and cannot use them for 

all the fees you may have on your account (please see the AcƟvity Details that were emailed out).  We cannot allocate 

them as a credit for any Term 2 fees.  More fees for future acƟviƟes will be added  once we finalise details. 

 

2. School pick up  

A gentle reminder to please let your child know in advance if there is a change to their usual pick up place/person.  

Please email the office if you have any last minute changes. 

 







hƩps://

portal.schoolbytes.educaƟon/

other‐payment/1672 










